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FEUSA is a 501(c)(3) organization dedicated to educating the 
public and creating an environment where private family 
business is valued and strengthened. 

 

 

The FEUSA Annual Family Business Survey is conducted to update lawmakers on the 
facts about and priorities of family businesses each year, and to further our efforts to 
grow public support for hard working family-owned businesses across America. Your 
feedback is vital to educating lawmakers on the real challenges you face trying to grow 
your business and add more revenue and jobs. All survey responses are completely 
confidential and are reported in aggregate form to protect the privacy of respondents. 

 

The 2016 survey takes just a few minutes to complete and addresses issues that are 
critical to business owners, including: 

Awareness of the number of jobs created by American family businesses 

The estate tax’s devastating impact on family businesses  

Competition and challenges facing family-owned businesses 

Public economic priorities  

Philanthropic giving and community involvement of family businesses 

This survey is open until July 31. The results of the survey will be compiled in August and 
then distributed in Capitol Hill meetings to educate lawmakers on the current status of 
family businesses moving forward into 2017. Participants will also receive a 
complimentary copy of the survey results. 

 
If you are a family business owner, please take a moment to complete our survey. 

To learn more, contact Michael Palicz at michael@allegiancestrategies.com 

https://familyoffice.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_3OChgTjPNgVMsxT&Source=Cor.
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